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Hi there,

I'm submitting my input as a member of the Burlington City Council and Board of Civil Authority.

| firmly support 11 single member legislative districts in Burlington. Please let me know if it's helpful for me to
explain why.

Also, if possible, please let me know that you've received my feedback.
Thanks so much,
Jack Hanson

Burlington City Councilor (East District)

Please note that this communication and any response to it will be maintained as a public record and may be subject to
disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Act.
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